Dear Senate Committee Members,
I'm writing to encourage you to support SB 554. We clearly have an epidemic of gun violence in our country, and the way to solve
that problem does not lie in having more guns, but fewer guns, and stronger regulations regarding firearms purchase, access,

training, and storage.

Please support this common sense bill so that we don't have armed people in our schools government offices, or other public
buildings.

thank you,
Valerie Blaha



